
 
Media Statement 
 

 

ahc.sa.gov.au @adelhillscouncil @adelaidehillscouncil 

 @ahcouncil @adelaide-hills-council Adelaide Hills Council official 

 

03 July 2025 
 

Stirling Village Mall development application lodged 
 
The development application for redevelopment of the Stirling Village submitted on 12th June 2025 

by Leyton Funds, has been verified and lodged. Public notification will commence once any 

information Council requests from the applicant is received. Council anticipates this will occur within 

the next few months. The plans will be available for viewing by the public when public notification 

commences. 

The Council Assessment Panel will be the relevant authority for hearing any representations and 

assessing the development against the provisions of the Planning and Design Code. 

Comment that can be attributed to Acting Mayor Nathan Daniell 

“It’s a very positive step in the rebuilding process to receive this development application and we 

look forward to working with all parties to progress the best outcome for our community. 

“I know this step will be a real boost to our Stirling village traders who have suffered considerably 

since the fire. I thank everyone in the community who continue to support them so enthusiastically. 

“We are united in our positive outlook for the future of Stirling with interest in the public meeting 

this evening reinforcing the significant community interest in the Stirling Village.”  

For more information: PlanSA 
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